
 
 

 

City of Medford 701 North Columbus, Medford, OR 97501 541-774-2400 cityofmedford.org 

June 8, 2020 

 

Volunteers, 

We have been notified by the Governor that we are authorized to proceed to Phase II of 

public reopening. We will be sending out a schedule of cleanup events from June 13 

through Sept 26 within the next few days. There are some requirements mandated by the 

Governor’s office that we must adhere to during this phase, and I have listed them below, 

along with some recommendations from our City Parks Department: 

 

 We are able to gather up to 100 people outdoors, so this should provide a 

sufficient number of volunteers for our needs; however, it will be helpful if you 

let me know in advance that you plan to attend an event. 

 

 Social distancing of 6 feet from non-related volunteers or other persons is still 

required. 

 

 Self-temperature checks before leaving home are recommended, and anyone 

recording a temperature higher than 100 degrees is asked to stay home. 

 

 If possible, you are encouraged to bring your own gloves, hand sanitizer, and 

masks. 

(The wearing of face masks is optional, but we strongly recommend that you use 

them for your safety as well as others you will be exposed to. We will have gloves 

if you need them, but we have a limited supply of hand sanitizer and face masks. 

Sanitized safety vests, gloves, and tools will be provided.) 

 

 We will be working earlier hours to avoid crowded parks during peak times. 

 

Our county has successfully avoided some of the problems that other counties have had to 

deal with, and we hope to continue our record of low contagion with your cooperation. 

 

See you soon, 

Michael 


